
 

 

 

CFS Weekly Bulletin 
Thursday 30 June 2022 

Important Dates and Events for Week Beginning 4 July 2022 

• Whole School: All week – House Celebrations 

• Year 10: Monday – Friday – Experience of Work week 

• Reception: Monday 0835 - 0900 – Open Morning 

• Reception: Tuesday 0835 - 0900 – Open Morning 

• Secondary: Tuesday – French residential trip departs 

• Year 9: Tuesday – Dare to Dream visit 

• Years R - 6: Wednesday – Transition Day (incl. new Year 7 pupils) 

• New Year 7: Wednesday 1300 – 1415 – Parents’ meeting 

• Year 9: Wednesday – Day of work 

• Secondary: Thursday – Lunchtime Live guest speaker 

• Year 6: Thursday – Chichester Gate trip 

• Whole School: Friday – Lunch time music concert 

• Secondary: Friday – French residential trip returns 

Week 2 timetable for Secondary pupils. 

House Point Totals 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Noctua who achieved the most House Points. 

Updates and Reminders 

• All:  Please come along to our Summer Fair on Saturday from Midday until 3pm.  The weather forecast is for 

sun and there will be loads of stalls, games and a Pimms and beer tent!  

• All: We raised £211.60 for our Bag2School collection this morning, thanks so much for donating.  Our next 

collection is in October. 

• Year 6:  On Thursday 14th July, the Canteen will not be open for Year 6 pupils at lunch time. On this day 

they will need to order food through the Primary system or bring a packed lunch.  

• Year 9:  As per our recent Assembly and parental communication, the 'Day at Parents Work' is on 

Wednesday next week. Any queries please email workexp@chichesterfreeschool.org.uk.  

• Year 11: If you have any revision guides, workbooks, flashcards etc at home that your child won’t need for 

A-levels, or even ones from older siblings, could you please send them into reception for the attention of 
Miss Crebbin.  They will then be used to make up revision packs for use in tutor time for the new Year 11s. 
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Phoenix 

 
Previous week 1458 1523 1486 1420 

Year to date 39081 38155 40578 36802 

mailto:workexp@chichesterfreeschool.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

Message from Helen Humphry, Chair of Governors 

I am writing to ask for your support please.  

St Wilfrid’s Hospice is at the heart of our local community. I’m sure everyone knows of the hospice, many 

of us know someone who was supported at the end of their life by the hospice, and I even know some of 

our parents and carers who work at the hospice (it also happens to be one of the chosen charities 

supported by the school this year). There are videos on my fundraising page which tell you a bit more 

about the amazing work of the hospice.  

The reason for my message today is that I have become a Hospice Hero! This means I have signed up to the 

35-year anniversary campaign ‘Double the Difference’, where for just 35 hours, donations to my 

fundraising page get doubled by match funders - meaning a donation of £10 would equal a total donation 

to the hospice, of £22.50 including Gift Aid. 

If you think you can help and would be willing to support this amazing campaign, please follow this link and 

click on the donate button, literally every penny counts – thank you so much 

Helen ❤ 

Ps. The 35-hour campaign start at 10am Sunday 3 July and run until 9pm Monday 4 July – you can donate 

now, but donations received after the donation window closes will be processed but will NOT be doubled, 

so please donate before 9pm Monday!  

 

Recruitment Vacancies 

There are some exciting opportunities to join the CFS team.  Please look at our website for further details.  
https://www.chichesterfreeschool.org.uk/recruitment/ 

https://www.charityextra.com/stwilfrids/59224
https://www.chichesterfreeschool.org.uk/recruitment/

